InnoCare Optoelectronics Corp.
Rm. B, No. 2, Sec. 2, Huanxi Rd., Southern Taiwan Science Park, Xinshi Dist., Tainan, 741
Taiwan

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

Date: June 9, 2023
Subject: Request for Modification of FCC Certificate Notes (Reference: FCC ID: 2AS4N000002)

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally request a modification to the existing FCC certificate for the Notes "Ridge
X-ray Flat Panel Detector" (FCC ID: 2AS4N000002). The purpose of this request is to rectify an
error in the Notes as specified in the current certificate.

The current FCC certificate mistakenly identifies the notes as "Ridge X-ray Flat Panel Detector,"
whereas the accurate notes is "Yushan X-ray Flat Panel Detector." This discrepancy was an
unintended oversight and requires immediate correction to ensure accurate representation and
compliance with FCC regulations.

I kindly request that you consider this letter as an official notification to initiate the process for
modifying the FCC certificate accordingly. The following details outline the necessary information
for the certificate amendment:

1. FCC ID: 2AS4N000002
2. Current Product Name (incorrect): Ridge X-ray Flat Panel Detector
3. Revised Product Name (correct): Yushan X-ray Flat Panel Detector

I understand that the Federal Communications Commission receives numerous requests on a daily
basis, and I would greatly appreciate your prompt attention to this matter.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your favorable response and the
subsequent issuance of the modified FCC certificate bearing the corrected notes.

We acknowledge that is aware that the wrong information has been public for some time and even

after it is amended third party websites will continue to have the old information.
Need to change document: Form 731(DTS).

Best Regards
Sincerely yours,

S ean ifmj

Yung Hsiang Liang / PM Director
June 9, 2023




